
 

 

Term 2  Week 6                      Monday, 30th May 2016

Principal’s Report 

Public Speaking  

Today sees the finalists presenting their speeches 

before the whole school and an audience of  

parents. This is a daunting task but one our students 

take on with gusto. Congratulations to all our  

speakers and good luck to those students who will 

go on to represent Truscott Street at the  

Multicultural Public Speaking Competition.  

Thank you to Mrs Nairn for her organisation of this 

event. 

 

Information Breakfast 

Enrolments are now being taken for Kindergarten 

2017. Children who will be turning 5 years old on or 

before 31st July, 2017 are eligible for enrolment. 

Our Information Breakfast for incoming parents will 

be held on Friday 3rd June from 8:00 am until 

9:00am. This is an opportunity for parents new to 

our school to see and learn about the programs at 

Truscott Street. 

 

Truscotts  

Congratulations to the following students who  

received their Truscott Award last week. 

Gaby C. KH, Rohan S. Year 3, Jessica W. KM,  

Agam A. KM, Annabel K. Year 3, Katja G. Year 2, 

Robbie C. Year 2, Harry G. KM, Lachlan F. Year 2, 

Atticus R. Year 2, Mia Rose F. Year 2, Idan A. Year 6, 

Lola G. Year 6, Lauren I. Year 6, Sophia G. Year 5, 

Noah W. KM and Daniel C. Year 2 

 

 

Post Homes  

Congratulations to Daisy S. Year 2, Kabeir P. Year 2, 

Ben M. Year 2, Simran P. Year 2, Kiara MC. Year 5, 

Farshaad P. Year 3, Kristian B. Year 4, Lachlan F. 

Year 2 and Scarlett M. Year 1. Well done. 

Marion Blomfield 

Principal 

                Science lessons are  fun at TSPS 
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Monday  Student Banking 

   Canteen closed 

Tuesday  Canteen closed 

Friday   8.30—9.15 Uniform Shop 

   11.30 Assembly 

Calendar 

Soccer & Netball games are played at  

Meadowbank Park 

AFL games are played at ELS Hall Oval 

Training 

All training is Thursdays  8.30am – 9.15am 

PSSA Results  

Senior Soccer Junior Soccer 

TSPS v Meadowbank TSPS v   Meadowbank 

Score:  3-0 Score:  0-2 

Player of the Match: 

Whole Team 

Player of the Match: 

Whole Team 

Senior AFL Junior AFL 

Giants  v   Ermington 

Score:  13-22 

Player of the Match: 

Joshua Y 

   

Bulldogs v  Boronia 

Park 

Score:  85-0 

Player of the Match: 

Liah G 

Swans v  Putney 

Score:  0-67 

Player of the Match: 

Jay P 

Senior A Netball Junior A Netball 

TSPS v  Ermington TSPS v  Eastwood 

Score:  19-3 

Player of the Match: 

Maureen R 

Score:  5-15 

Players of the Match 

Caitlin F 

  

Senior B  Netball Junior B Netball 

TSPS v   Ermington TSPS v   Ermington 

Score:  15-0 Score:  12-1 

Player of the Match: 

Dulandie 

Player of the Match: 

Abby A 

  

Term 2 Week  6 

Mon May 30th 9.30am Public Speaking Finals 

Tue May 31st 8.20am Science competition 

Wed Jun 1st 7.00pm P&C meeting 

Fri Jun 3rd 8.00am Information Breakfast  

   Assembly: Band   

   PSSA  Round  8    

Term 2 Week  7 

Wed Jun 8th Mufti Day (SRC fundraising) 

Fri Jun 10th Assembly: 3/4D   

   PSSA  Round  9    

Term 2 Week  8 

Mon Jun 13th Queen’s Birthday Public Holiday 

Tue Jun 14th Writing competition 

Wed Jun 15th Aboriginal Performance 

   Spelling competition 

Thu June 16th School Disco (Year 6 fundraising) 

   5.00pm— 6.30pm for K-2 

   6.45pm—8.15 pm for Years 3-6 

Fri Jun 17th Assembly: Support Unit  

   PSSA  Round  10    

Term 2 Week  9 

Mon Jun 20th Year 2 Excursion to Featherdale 

   Farm 

Fri Jun 24th Assembly: 5J   

   No PSSA  

   Area Cross Country Carnival 

Term 2 Week  9 

Tue Jun 28th Choir Rehearsal at RCC 

   Athletics Carnival 

Fri Jul 1st  Assembly: 3N   

   PSSA Round 11  

   Last day of Term 2    
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School News 

U.N.S.W.   Science Competition. 

The Science competition will be held on Tuesday 31 

May. 

All students need to be in 3N classroom at 8.20 a.m. 

with a sharp pencil and an eraser. 

Marlene Nairn 

Competitions Coordinator 

 

 

From The Office 

BookClub 

Bookclub Issue 4 will be sent home today.  All  

orders are to be made through Ashton Scholastic 

Loop before Wednesday 8th June.  No cash or 

cheques will be accepted through the school. 

 

Invoices 

Invoices will be sent home this week for all  

outstanding monies. 

 

Please note the attached letter regarding changes 

to the school’s payment system. 

Pam Jurd 

Office Manager 

 

 

P&C News 

A friendly reminder that the P&C meeting will be 

this Wednesday 1st June at 7pm in the Staff Room. 

We look forward to seeing you there. 

Carolyn Gray 

P&C President 

 

 

 

Community News  

Chatswood High School's production of "Popstars, 

the 90’s Musical" runs from Tuesday 21 June -  

Saturday 25 June. 

Four ex-students of Truscott St Public School are in 

the cast & crew: Sofia Stergio, Freya Moore, Asher 

Bouch and Stephanie Pope. Come along, support 

them and have a great night out. 

Tickets are on sale at trybooking.com/LNAP, very 

reasonably priced at $15 adults, $10 concession or 

$35 for a family. 

 

 

 

 

 

TONER RECYCLER 

The Breast Cancer Institute of Australia  

receives $1.00 for every recyclable toner  

cartridge collected by The Toner Recycler Pty 

Ltd.  If you have empty cartridges at home 

and would like to give to The Toner Recycler 

please bring them to school and place them 

in the box in the foyer. 

 To be returned 

4 Cross Country shirts 

7 Choir Permission Note 

4 Maths Olympiad Note 
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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

30th May, 2016. 

 

Truscott Street Public School will transition to the new NSW Public Schools’ finance system and a new 
bank account on 5th September, 2016. 
 
To ensure a smooth transition, there will be changes to the way we accept payments from parents and 
carers. 
 

1. EFTPOS payments:  We will not be able to accept EFTPOS payments between 22nd August and  
 5th September, 2016.  Please ensure that you have made any outstanding EFTPOS payments  
 before 22nd August, 2016.   From 6th September, 2016 EFPTOS payments will be accepted as  
 before. 

 
2. Cash and cheque payments:  Between 22nd August and 5th September, 2016, we will also not be 

able to accept payments by cash or cheque as we prepare to close our current bank account and 
transition to the new one.  Please ensure that you have made any outstanding cash or cheque 
payments before 22nd August, 2016.  From 6th September, 2016, cash and cheque payments will 
be accepted as before. 

 

3. Online payments:  We will begin to accept online payments using the Department of Education’s 
Parent Online Payment (POP) system.  More information about Online payments will be available 
nearer the change over. 

 

 
Thank you for your patience and understanding as we transition to our new finance system.   
If you have any questions, please contact Mrs Blomfield on 9878 1264. 
 
Thanking you 
 
 
Marion Blomfield 
PRINCIPAL 
 
 

 

 


